
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
        
       

VIA E-MAIL 
 
DATE:  February 1, 2022 
 
TO:  Senate Appropriations Subcommittee Members 

House Appropriations Subcommittee Members 
Senate Fiscal Agency 
House Fiscal Agency 
Senate Policy Office 
House Policy Office 
State Budget Office 

 
FROM: Sylvia Renteria, Director of Finance and Budget 
 
SUBJECT: Section 221 Severance Pay 
 
 
In accordance with Section 221(1)(c) of 2021 PA 87, the Michigan Department of Agriculture 
and Rural Development’s (MDARD) is reporting on severance pay remitted to former 
employees. 
 
The department did not issue any severance payments to former employees during the fiscal 
year ending September 30, 2021. 
 
If any additional information is needed, please contact me at 517-599-3605 or 
RenteriaS@michigan.gov.  


